Dear Madam/Sir,

The Competent Authority has approved the extension of last date for July, 2024 Fresh Admission and July Re-registration till 31st August, 2024 in respect of all programmes offered in ODL/Online mode.

The Computer Division is requested to upload the same on the University's website. Similarly, the Regional Directors are requested to upload the same on the regional websites of the University.

This is for kind information and wide circulation among the prospective learners.

With kind regards

Vikas Kumar Asstt. Registrar SRD, IGNOU Maidan Garhi, New Delhi